4.

CANTERBURY WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE DIRECTORS REPORT

Officer responsible Author
Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter

Corporate Plan Output: Regiona Initiatives

The purpose of this report is to provide feedback from the Transwaste Canterbury Ltd
Board meeting held 20 October 2000.

PROPOSAL FOR ENVIRONMENTAL REPORTING BY TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LTD

is a report prepared for Transwaste Canterbury Ltd by Gareth James of
Canterbury Waste Services Ltd.

ANNUAL MEETING OF TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LTD

Transwaste Canterbury Ltd will hold its annual meeting on 24 November 2000 in
Christchurch.  All the councils participating in the regiona landfill are direct
shareholders in Transwaste Canterbury Ltd and therefore will soon receive an invitation
to send a representative to attend the annual meeting.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.




